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DATE IBD 

No. 
SUBJECT DECISION 

01/04/2020 2020/04 Following a request from a NAC for clarification of the 2020 rule 
change to 7.3.3. of the Freefall Style and Accuracy Landing 
Competition Rules, the S&A Committee requested an Interim 
Bureau Decision from the ISC Bureau to change the rule as 
follows: 
 
Current: 7.3.3. Junior competitors who are part of their male or female 
Accuracy Landing team will only be ranked in the junior classification 
(AL, ST, individual overall). 
 
Proposed: 7.3.3. Junior competitors who are part of their male or 
female Accuracy Landing team may choose to be ranked in the 
individual classification (AL, ST, individual overall) as Juniors or 
Seniors.  This must be clearly indicated on the final entry form. 
 
  

  

 
 

The Bureau accepted the proposed change which clarifies 
the intent of the rule change adopted by the 2020 Plenary 
meeting and will avoid any confusion. 
 
The rule change is effective immediately and a new 
version of the competition rules will be posted on the 
FAI/ISC Web page as soon as feasible.  

 

 


